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Dear Colleague,        6th January 2025 

 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to inform you that I will be retiring from my 

consultant and specialist dental practice effective from 27.6.2025. After 26 years of referral 

restorative and prosthodontic practice, I have decided to step back and enjoy a new chapter in 

my life. I will continue my teaching and research at the Eastman Dental Hospital (UCLH). 

 

I want to take this opportunity to express my heartfelt gratitude for the trust and support you 

have shown me throughout the years. Collaborating with you has been a true pleasure, and I 

have appreciated the referrals and the strong professional relationships we have built. 

 

To ensure a seamless transition for new referrals and our current mutual patients, I am 

pleased to recommend Dr. Uppal Patel and her team at: 

 

Sorriso Dentistry, The Rear Barn, Windsor End, Beaconsfield HP9 2JJ.  

www.sorrisodental.co.uk   Tel:01494 412442 

 

Uppal will be taking over my practice and I am confident that her team will provide the same 

level of care that you have come to expect. I was fortunate to be involved in Uppal’s 

specialist training at the Eastman Dental Hospital when she was completing her Masters 

programme in Prosthodontics. I will be very happy for her to look after my own teeth in the 

years to come and I can’t give a better recommendation than that. 

 

I will ensure that any work started in 2025 will be completed by me at the Geans Dental 

Practice or at Sorriso Dentistry. Any new patient referrals after 16.5.2025 I will pass on 

directly to Uppal. If you have any questions or need further assistance during this transition, 

please don’t hesitate to reach out. I will be happy to assist in any way I can. 

 

Thank you once again for your partnership and support. Wishing you all continued success in 

your practices. 

 

With kind regards 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
K W HEMMINGS 

Consultant in Restorative Dentistry   
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